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Monthly Meeting Minutes 
 

Called to order 2020 Feb 07; 1805  By: Mike Desanto 
 

Governing Board in Attendance: 
 Mike Desanto, President 
 Position Open, VP 
 Jill Keene, Secretary 
 Robin Paniagua, Treasurer 
 Hugh Williams, Director 
 Joe Johnson, Director 

 Chair Open, Membership 
 Tony Paniague, TC 
 Mark Hemenez, Handicap 
 Steve Falzone, Media/Web 
 Steve Falzone, Golf Course Liaison  

 
Corrections of the Minutes (review prior to meeting):    
No corrections 
 
President’s Report:  
Mike congratulated Tony on a great January Tournament.  We received a nice thank you letter from Pastor 
Smith of the Palma Baptist Church for our $300 donation. 
 
Vice President’s Report: 
NA 
 
Treasurer’s Report: (Available upon Request) 
Robin is happy with finances :)   
 
Tournament Chairman Report:   
Reminding everybody that we are playing the stakes on the golf course as they are, with the exception of the 
drainage ditch on 9 which remains free lift, no penalty.  Tony also reminds everybody to read the tournament 
rules before they tee off. 
 
Handicap Report:  
No report 
 
Membership Report:  76 Total Members, 4 New Members,  11  Associate Members  
Last 6 weeks no change in membership. 
 
Media / Website Report:  
No report 
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Golf Course Liaison Report:  
Meeting scheduled for Feb with James has been moved to March.  For those who played today Feb 6, the 
course was remarkably dry. 
 
Old Business:  
Members donated a couple thousand golf balls to Union City Junior Golf. 
 
New Business:   
 None currently 
 
Meeting Adjourn:  1825 
  
Respectfully Submitted by Jill Keene, Secretary on 9 Feb 2020 
 

 
 


